
Dear [Study Group Name], 

As I prepare to leave this study group, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 

for the time we've spent together. Each of you has contributed to my learning and growth in 

ways I will always cherish. 

The dedication, camaraderie, and support that I've experienced here have not only made studying 

enjoyable but have also given me invaluable friendships. I will truly miss our discussions, study 

sessions, and all the laughter we've shared. 

Though I'm moving on to new adventures, please know that I will carry the memories of our 

time together in my heart. I wish each of you continued success in your studies and hope our 

paths cross again in the future. 

Thank you for everything! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


